



Headteacher: Mr J Kulyk

Our Ref: CD/RH

07.11.2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Children in Need!

It's that time of the year again where we raise money for Children in Need!

On **Friday 15th November** pupils have the opportunity to wear spots or something colourful for in exchange of a £1 donation which will go to the charity.

On Thursday 14th pupils are able to bring in small change to join in the Pudsey hunt and a lucky dip.

Can I take the opportunity to thank you in advance in supporting this worthwhile cause.

Yours sincerely,

MRS C DUTTON LEARNING MENTOR